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CHARLES E. SCHUMER Majority Leader
NEW YORK

Nnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3203
March 18, 2021

Dear Friends:

Please accept my warmest greetings as you join with the Chinese-American Planning
Council (CPC) to celebrate its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. During these challenging times,
it is my pleasure to take a moment to recognize the incredible work of CPC, its Board, staff,
volunteers and this year’s outstanding honoree.

Since its founding, the Chinese-American Planning Council has remained an
indispensable organization in the community. CPC has dedicated itself to improving the social,
political, and economic standing of Chinese-Americans in and around New York City.
Designated as one of the city’s first social service agency to serve Chinese-Americans, CPC has
since expanded to address the needs of immigrant and low-income communities. I applaud the
Chinese-American Planning Council for providing a myriad of services ranging from
immigration assistance, medical assistance, and recreational activities to empower and assist its
members, especially during this past year.

Moreover, I would like to take this opportunity to spotlight tonight’s distinguished
honoree: Tony Xu, Chief Executive Officer and Co-founder of DoorDash. I am pleased to join
you all in recognizing this exceptional individual for his many achievements. His generosity and
passionate commitment to connecting and supporting communities is an inspiration to us all.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, I sincerely thank the Chinese-American Planning Council
and this year’s honoree for all that they do. It is my hope that CPC will continue to serve our
community for many more years to come. Best wishes for a wonderful event and please stay
safe.

Sincerely,

Clatte Sibiues,

Charles E. Schumer
United States Senator



KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND
NEW YORK

UNITED STATES SENATOR

March 18, 2021

Dear Friends,

It 1s a privilege to send greetings to everyone joining the Chinese-
American Planning Council's Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. I hope that
this Year of the Ox brings us all prosperous opportunities, health, and
happiness.

I am grateful for organizations like the Chinese-American Planning
Council for their commitment to improving the welfare of our community.
Since its inception in 1965, Chinese-American Planning Council has
provided vital services to immigrants and low-income, vulnerable New
Yorkers. It is my sincere hope that your continued work inspires others to
become involved in community development.

Our diversity is what makes New York so strong and vibrant, and I
am proud to represent each of you in the United States Senate.
Congratulations to tonight's honorees on their well-deserved recognition.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful Lunar New Year
celebration and many more years of continued success.

Sincerely,

P :Z' 4 (
Kirsten Gillibrand
United States Senator



GRACE MENG
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Washington, D.C. 20515

March 18, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Chinese-American Planning Council:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all gathered at the Chinese-American
Planning Council’s Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit Event!

Founded in 1965, the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) has worked tirelessly to
empower the Chinese-American, immigrant, and low-income communities. CPC continues its
important work through more than 50 programs at over 30 sites throughout New York City. These
programs include early childhood education, youth services, workforce development, senior
services, and many more. With over 700 staff members, CPC is able to serve more than 60,000
community members each year through these enriching services and programs.

I am delighted to extend my congratulations to this year’s virtual benefit honoree, Tony
Xu. Tony’s work transforming local businesses and encouraging businesses to help during the
COVID-19 pandemic have been helpful to many New Yorkers.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful celebration, Happy Year of the Ox, and much
success for the future!

Sincerely,

Grns

Grace Meng
Member of Congress



STATE OF NEW YORK
EXECUTIVE CHAMBER
ALBANY 12224

ANDREW M. CuoMO
GOVERNOR

March 18, 2021

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to send greetings to everyone participating in this Lunar New Year Benefit
Event of the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC), being held in a virtual setting.

As the early epicenter of the COVID-19 pandemic, this past year has been especially difficult
and demanding for New Yorkers. Yet, nowhere is human strength and spirit more visible than among
our many communities that inspire us through their example of unity during this global health crisis.

Since 1965, the CPC has grown into one of the largest nonprofit providers of educational,
social, and community services for Asian Americans in the United States. Through its network of
organizations in the metropolitan area, the CPC provides life-enhancing resources to poor, needy
families and persons of all ages, along with immigrants from China and other countries of Asia.

The Lunar New Year is one of the most culturally significant and joyful celebrations shared
by worldwide Asian and Pacific Islander communities. While these challenging times ask each of us
to exercise safety and respect through social distancing, technology allows you to come together in
online events, like this. We commend the CPC for setting this virtual stage that invites your members
to continue a tradition which supports their valuable philanthropic work.

You also take this opportunity to honor those who contribute to your community in positive
ways, and we join in congratulating Tony Xu, CEO and Co-founder of DoorDash. All New Yorkers
welcome the arrival of Lunar New Year 4719, “The Year of the Ox,” as families and friends give
thanks and offer hopes for good health, happiness, and prosperity.

Best wishes for a peaceful and successful New Year.

Sincerely,

L =

ANDREW M. CUOMO



STATE OF NEW YORK

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
LETITIA JAMES
ATTORNEY GENERAL EXECUTIVE OFFICE

March 18, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth St
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

It is truly a pleasure to have this opportunity to extend my most heartfelt greetings to everyone taking part
in the Chinese-American Planning Council’s Annual Lunar New Year Gala. Regardless of the means by
which vou are connecting with each other this vear, your participation supports CPC's mission to
empower the Chinese-American community.

Established in 1965, CPC has worked tirelessly to foster positive social change for Asian-Americans,
as well as immigrant and low-income communities throughout New York City. By improving access
to resources and opportunities, CPC helps those it serves to flourish and succeed. Today, CPC is the
nation’s largest Asian-American social services organization, providing assistance to more than 60,000
individuals and families. Through a wide range of services focusing on family, education, career, and
community; CPC empowers New Yorkers to become agents of positive change not only in their own
lives, but within their communities. I commend this important work.

I would also like to take this opportunity to join you in recognizing tonight's honoree, Tony Xu.
You can be proud that your efforts to provide care and assistance throughout the COVID-19
pandemic are being recognized by such a venerable organization.

Once again, congratulations on tonight’s celebration. I am sure it will be a memorable occasion. I
wish you all a very happy new year and much continued success. Stay safe and healthy!

Warmest Regards.

Sincerely,

g_ﬁjdm %ﬁﬂl«h

LETITIA JAMES
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STATE OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER
110 STATE STREET
ALBANY, NY 12236

March 18, 2021

Wayne Ho, President & CEO
Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street

New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

Greetings to all those gathered this evening for the Lunar
New Year Virtual Benefit hosted by the Chinese-American
Planning Council. Since 1965, CPC has worked to empower
Chinese American, immigrant and low-income New Yorkers,
ensuring they have equal access to the resources and opportunities
they need to succeed.

Congratulations are due to this year’s honoree: Tony Xu, CEO and Co-Founder,
DoorDash, Honoree of the Year. His outstanding leadership, service and accomplishments are
truly worthy of your recognition.

One of the largest Asian-American nonprofits in the country, the Chinese-American
Planning Council operates over 50 high-quality programs in Manhattan, Brooklyn and Queens.
Serving over 60,000 people a year, CPC provides a comprehensive range of programs,
including: after-school education, meals and activities at the group’s senior centers and adult
English language classes. During the COVID-19 pandemic, CPC’s Home Attendant Program
workers have continued providing care to vulnerable community members in need. The
dedicated officers, board, staff and supporters of the Chinese-American Planning Council are
honoring cherished traditions, and building a brighter future for all.

Best wishes for a joyful celebration and continued success.

Sincerely,

T

Thomas P. DiNapoli
State Comptroller



Andrea Stewart-Cousins

New York State Senate, 35 District
President Pro Tem ¢ Majority Leader

March 18, 2021

Dear Friends,

I am delighted to have this opportunity to welcome you to the Chinese-American Planning Council’s
Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. 1t is my honor to be part of this celebration as we enter the year 4719,
and the Year of the Ox.

I extend my gratitude and congratulations in recognizing this year’s outstanding honoree; Tony Xu, Chief
Executive Officer & Co-Founder of DoorDash. Tony has been an extraordinary member of the community
and has revolutionized the food and delivery business. His dedicated and commitment to help small business
owners succeed has been extraordinary, especially in this climate of COVID-19.

This special occasion would not have been possible without your support, so I appreciate your participation
this evening. The Chinese-American Planning Council is well-served by your involvement and I thank you
all for making a difference in the Chinese-American community and New York State.

Happy Chinese New Year!

Qthse. Hlririt -((ocicen
Andrea Stewart-Cousins

New York State Senator, 35" District
President Pro Tem, Majority Leader




NEW YORK STATE ASSEMBLY

March 18, 2021
Friends:
Welcome to the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

The Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) is a social services organization that creates
positive social change. Founded in 1965, CPC is the nation’s largest Asian American social
services organization, which aims to promote the social and economic empowerment of Chinese
American, immigrant and low-income communities of New York City. You can all be proud of
your partnership with and work you’ve done for individuals and families striving to achieve
goals in their education, families, communities and careers.

I would like to extend my most sincere congratulations to this year’s honoree: Mr. Tony Xu,
DoorDash CEO and co-founder. Born in China, Mr. Xu came to America with his parents,
growing up working in his mother’s restaurant. And in the fashion of the American dream, he
helped create DoorDash to help other small business owners succeed. May his efforts stand as an
example for others to emulate. I join with his friends and family in saluting him for a job well
done.

Again, congratulations to tonight’s honoree and best wishes to CPC for your continued
SUCCESS.

Sincerely,

(A et

CARL E. HEASTIE
Speaker
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SENATOR

ANDREW S. GOUNARDES

228 SENATORIAL DISTRICT
STATE OF NEW YORK

Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC)

150 Elizabeth St.
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

ALBANY OFFICE:
ROOM %2

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING
ALBANY, NY 12247
OFFICE: 518-455-32

DISTRICT OFFICE:

8018 5TH AVE
BROOKLYN, NY 11209
OFFICE: (718) 238-6044

e-mail:
gounardestrnysenate gov

It is my privilege to celebrate with you at Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC)'s
2021 Lunar New Year Benefit. Please accept my warmest greetings to the attendees and

congratulations to one of our closest community partners.

2020 has been a tough year for everyone in the community. I can’t begin to tell you how
much I appreciate the work CPC has been doing to provide the essential services to the
community through this difficult time. Thank you to the CPC Board and Staff for all the
hard work, from teaching the seniors how to use Zoom, to rolling out online workshops,

to delivering food boxes to the community every week.

CPC improves the lives of so many community members of all ages and I’m proud to call

them a partner.

I particularly wish to congratulate this year’s honorees, Tony Xu, CEO and Co-founder of

DoorDash.

Thank you all for all that you do. Again, I’'m proud to celebrate with you at CPC's Lunar

New Year Benefit and I wish you another year of success.

Sincerely,

2T

New York State Senator
Andrew S. Gounardes
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SENATOR JOHN C. LIU

MAJORITY ASSISTANT WHIP
11™ SENATE DISTRICT

March 18, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street,
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends.

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings and congratulations on the occasion of the
Chinese Planning Council (CPC) Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. 1 would also like to extend my
congratulations to this year’s honoree, Mr. Tony Xu, Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder of Door
Dash.

CPC is the nation's largest Asian American social services organization and has been serving New York
City Chinese Americans for over 56 years. | am very excited to join everyone in honoring this venerable
organization for its dedication to and support of the Chinese American community in New York City.

Founded in 1965, CPC is a social services organization that creates positive social change. They empower
Asian American, immigrant, and low-income communities in New York City by ensuring they have
equitable access to the resources and opportunities needed to thrive.

Today, CPC is the nation's largest Asian American social services organization and are the trusted partner
to 60,000 individuals and families striving to achieve goals in their education, family, community and
career. They welcome community members at every stage of life to over 50 high-quality programs at
35 sites in Manhattan, Brooklyn and Queens.

On behalf of the New York State Senate, I commend the Board and Staff of the Chinese Planning
Council for their invaluable and essential services. I look forward to continuing my close work with the
Chinese-American Planning Council and 1 would like to express my deepest gratitude and personal
wishes for their continued excellence.

Sincerely,

%{.Ci\;
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March 18, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings on the occasion of the Chinese-
American Planning Council’s (CPC) 56" Annual Lunar New Year Celebration. I hope you will
join us tonight in celebrating the many wonderful accomplishments of a lasting pillar of our
community.

Since its inception in 1965, CPC has remained dedicated to its mission of serving others, with a
particular focus on the low-income, immigrant, and Chinese-American members of our
community. It has grown to become one of the largest providers of social and educational
services, particularly to the Asian-American community, in our country, and its many programs
and initiatives have had an immeasurably positive impact on countless lives, including many of
our children, youth, and elderly. I would also like to take this opportunity to recognize CPC’s
honoree of the year: Tony Xu, CEO & Co-Founder of Doordash.

On behalf of the New York State Assembly, I congratulate the Chinese-American Planning
Council on over fifty-six years of service to our city, state, and country, and offer my best wishes
for a successful evening.

Sincerely,

=

Ron Kim
Member of Assembly
District 40, Queens



THE ASSEMBLY

L e STATE OF NEW YORK
1 l_aj i ALBANY
.YUH‘-'I:‘IPI»IIE‘I.N“IOU DISTRICT OFFICE:

64 Fulton Street, Room 302, New York, New York 10038
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ALBANY OFFICE:
Room 746, Legislative Office Building, Albany, New York 12248
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Assemblymember 65" District

EMAIL: niouy@ nyassembly.gov

February 23, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, New York 10012

Dear friends at the Chinese-American Planning Council,

I am honored to mark the Chinese-American Planning Council’s Lunar New Year celebrations. Though we
begin a socially-distanced Year of the Ox, our celebrations nevertheless offer a chance to join together as a
community and share this special time with those we love.

CPC was founded in 1965 and has been providing communities throughout New York City with vital
resources and programming. This has never been more important, as our community struggles with a
disturbing rise in anti-Asian hate crimes that was underway even before the onset of coronavirus.

CPC has done so much to bring a spirit of pride to our city, and I am proud to stand with them in this Lunar
New Year. I extend my warmest congratulations to this year’s Honoree of the Year, Tony Xu, as well as to
everyone involved in producing this wonderful event.

Once again, I commend CPC for another successful Annual Lunar New Year Celebration, and offer my

sincere thanks for all of their efforts to ensure Chinese-American communities in our city have access to
critical services. I look forward to marking many more years of CPC’s accomplishment.

Sincerely,

Yuh-Line Niou
Assemblymember, 65" District
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March 18, 2021

Dear Friends:

DISTRICT OFFICE

159-16 Union Turnpike
Flushing, New York 11366
718-820-0241
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Congratulations to the Chinese-American Planning Council on the
occasion of your Annual Lunar New Year Benefit! I am delighted
to have this opportunity to send my warmest greetings as you all
virtually gather in celebration of the Year of the Ox.

For decades, CPC has been a strong voice for Chinese Americans,
immigrant, and low-income communities, advocating on issues
concerning children, seniors, and our developing workforce. Your
commitment through programs and projects such as the Nan Shan
Senior Center, the Queens School-Age Child Care Center, and the
new Queens Community Center are major assets to the
community. I hope that CPC will continue to empower individuals
by providing critical resources and assistance.

I want to congratulate this year’s honoree, Tony Xu, and recognize Mr. Wayne Ho for his strong
leadership as President and CEO of the organization, as well as the CPC board, staff, and

volunteers for their dedication and hard work.

Again, congratulations to everyone involved in another wonderful year with Chinese-American
Planning Council! It is my sincere hope that we can gather in-person for next year’s celebration.

OLIE BB TR Y

Sincerely,

e

Nily Rozic



THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
New York, NY 10007

March 18,2021

Dear Friends:

I am delighted to welcome everyone as the Chinese-American Planning Council hosts its
Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Established in 1965, CPC is guided by its mission to provide a variety of social services
to Chinese Americans, immigrants, and low-income families across New York City. In response
to the COVID-19 pandemic, this wonderful organization has distributed protective equipment to
slow the spread of the coronavirus and assisted New Yorkers facing financial hardship and food
insecurity, while also promoting participation in the 2020 Census and taking action to address a
rise in hate crimes and discrimination. Tonight’s event is an opportunity to support its vital
programs and recognize the tremendous contributions of essential workers powering the five
boroughs during this difficult time. As you gather online to welcome the year 4719, I applaud
everyone associated with the Council for their efforts to uplift our vital Chinese community and
give back to our great city as we work to rebuild and recover from this unprecedented crisis.
Together, we will grow stronger and more united.

On behalf of the City of New York, congratulations to tonight’s honoree, Tony Xu. May
the Year of the Ox bring you all great health, happiness, and continued success.

Sincerely,

Bill de Blasio
Mayor



OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC ADYOCATE
FOR THE CITY OF NEW YORK

JUMAANE D. WILLIAMS

March 18, 2021
To the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC),

On behalf of the City of New York, I would like to offer you my congratulations as you
celebrate the CPC’s annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. The CPC has been dedicated
to mobilizing resources to improve the quality of life for Chinese American, immigrant,
and low-income communities of New York City for more than fifty years. While we
cannot gather in person to celebrate and support your work this year, I want to extend
my thanks for all that you have done and continue to do amid the challenges of the
COVID-19 pandemic.

I would also like to congratulate this year’s Honoree, Tony Xu, Chief Executive Officer &
Co-Founder, DoorDash.

Community organizations like the CPC are vital in promoting unity and advancing
common purpose. Your mission to realize the vision of developing a harmonious and
civil-minded community is laudable, and your successes are admirable and appreciated.
Now, amid the pandemic, it is perhaps even more crucial. May you celebrate today and
continue that essential work tomorrow. Congratulations, and I wish you success for
many years to come.

Sincerely,

4P

Jumaane D. Williams
Public Advocate for the City of New York



THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER
SCOTT M. STRINGER

March 18, 2021

e ) A

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street

New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to extend best wishes to all attending the Chinese-American Planning Council’s
Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Since its inception in 1965, the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) has been committed
to supporting our City’s growing Chinese community. With 35 community-based locations, CPC
has provided vital programs and services to over 60,000 individuals and families across New
York City. From offering early-childhood and senior programs to career development and health
services, CPC serves New Yorkers of all ages. Tonight’s Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit brings
members together in celebration of the Year of the Ox, while honoring the resilience of our
essential workers. I am confident CPC will continue to make a positive impact in the Chinese
calendar-year 4719 and beyond.

Congratulations to tonight’s honoree and thank you to the Chinese-American Planning Council
for bringing us together tonight to celebrate community and service. Please accept my best
wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

B
i EEE

Scott M. Stringer
New York City Comptroller

MUNICTPAL BUILDING  + | CENTRE STREET, 5TH Floor » NEW YORK, NY 10007
PHONE: (212) 669-3500 « @NYCCOMPTROLLER
WWW.COMPTROLLER. NYC.GOV



THE COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK

COREY JOHNSON CITY HALL TELEPHONE

\PEAKE 212) 788-7210
VERTRES NEW YORK, NY 10007 —

March 18, 2021

Dear Friends:

As the Speaker of the New York City Council, I am delighted to extend my personal
greetings to everyone tuning in to the Chinese-American Planning’s (CPC) Lunar New
Year Virtual Benefit!

Although the COVID-19 pandemic has had a profound impact on our city’s nonprofit
community, many organizations have pressed forward, finding new and creative ways to
continue providing the services that New Yorkers and their families are relying on now
more than ever.

As they celebrate their virtual benefit tonight, I would like to thank everyone at CPC for
the important work they are doing to help empower our Asian communities and improve
the lives of those most in need amid this ongoing public health crisis.

Congratulations as well to this year’s honoree.

My best wishes to everyone for a wonderful benefit.

Sincerely,

G —

COREY JOHNSON
Speaker
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March 18, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth St
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

I want to offer my warmest greetings to all the dedicated, hardworking people at the
Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) on the occasion of your Annual Lunar New Year
Celebration 2021. CPC has provided vital social services for the Chinese American community in
my district and beyond, and I am very grateful for the important work your organization has done
to champion and care for our city.

I would also like to congratulate this year’s honoree. Tony Xu represents us all well and
exemplifies the commitment to service and community that CPC stands for.

For the work you do to uplift communities across my district and the rest of our city, I
thank you. It is my honor to join you in ringing in the Year of the Ox, as well as in celebration of
your achievements past, present, and future. Please accept my sincere congratulations.

Sincerely,

TR ERERE
Councilman Justin Brannan, 43" District
Bay Ridge, Dyker Heights, Bath Beach, Bensonhurst
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February 27, 2021

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to the Chinese-American Planning
Council, Inc. on the occasion of your Lunar New Year Virtual Celebration celebrating Chinese
year 4719, the Year of the Ox.

Since 1965, CPC has worked to become one of the largest Asian American social service
providers of educational, social and community services in the United States. CPC serves over
8,000 people daily through more than 50 programs in over 30 locations citywide. Thank you to
CPC for taking part in this important tradition and for embracing the diversity and culture of all
New Yorkers.

On behalf of the New York City Council, I commend the leadership and staff of CPC for their
tireless work in providing important community services. You have done such a great job
improving the quality of life in for all New Yorkers. Thank you for your dedication and
commitment to improving the great City of New York. Please accept my best wishes for
continued success.

Sincerely,

-

Peter Koo
Council Member
20™ District, Queens
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THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR SPONSORS

GOLD SPONSORS

Cathay Bank
CMP
DCH Auto Group
Delancey Street Associates
Gallagher Risk Management Services
Glow Community Center
Glow Foundation
Hogan Lovells
HSBC

Kaplan Early Learning Company

Lau-Kee Law Group PPLC
Loyola Group
MassMutual
MetroPlus Health
New York Life Investments
United Federation of Teachers
Verizon
WAC Lighting

Wayne Ho



THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR SPONSORS

SILVER SPONSORS

Ghetto Film School Mutual of America Financial Group
ICBC Spectrum
Investors Bank Stradley Ronon Stevens & Young, LLP
Lafayette 148 New York The Kuo Family
Li Yan Chen Twin Marquis Inc.
Lucy Chan UnitedHealthcare

Mary Hom & Jeffrey Oing Virginia Kee
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Congratulations

to Chinese-American Planning Council for 56 years

of committed and dedicated services to advance our community.

Congratulations
to the Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu
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In response to the COVID-19

Pandemic, DoorDash provided

temporary commission relief to its
restaurant partners, distributed free

PPE and other support to its Dasher
community, and invested $10M in direct
grant relief to restaurants and their workers.

DoorDash is committed to social equality and
bringing communities closer, one doorstep at
a time.

DoorDash is proud to partner with CPC to address
food insecurity among underserved communities in
New York City.

For more information, please visit DoorDashimpact.com

“ADVANCING our _
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| Pu PERSONAL CARE SERVICES

CONSUMER DIRECTED == o 2
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We provide PCA and CDPAP services under contract with HRA and
Managed Care Organizations.

Home Care Workers Wanted [E:EXGEEIES
Chinese / Korean / English Speaking  HRoa%EEESy\EZE / B|ZE / 5258
$15.00 to $16.60 Per Hour  TE#&/J\EF $15.00 2 $16.60
Live-In $195.00to $215.80 Per Day {FB&EX $195.00 Z $215.80

Work Hours: 4 - 24 Hours ADay T {EiSE: X4 2 24 I)\iF
1-7DaysAWeek BEH1ZE7X

1 York Street 2nd Floor, New York, NY 10013

Tel: (212) 219-8100  EEEE: (212) 219-8100
Fax: (212) 966-7371  {&E.: (212) 966-7371
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Congratulations
to CPC for 56 years of advancing our community
and providing essential services throughout the pandemic

Congratulations
to this year's distinguished
Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu

Veronica Tsang
Executive Vice President, Cathay Bank
Board Chair, Chinese-American Planning Council
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MARSH & MCLENNAN
AGENCY

Marsh & McLennan Agency
IS proud to support —
The Chinese-American

Planning Council. %: NTS

Congratulations to this MATTLR
year’s honoree!

MarshMMA.com

.

350 Madison Avenue, 7th Floor = New York, NY 10017 « +1 212 867 0070

BUSINESS INSURANCE « EMPLOYEE HEALTH & BENEFITS « EXECUTIVE BENEFITS
PRIVATE CLIENT SERVICES = RETIREMENT SERVICES * RISK MANAGEMENT * SURETY



PITTA a BAIONE LLP
RE.H & HRN S P

HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR!
BT REE! B o (e !

MAY YOU CONTINUE TO EMPOWER COMMUNITY MEMBERS TO
ACHIEVE THEIR GOALS IN EDUCATION, FAMILY AND CAREER.
PRI\ SR o e REAE AT B 5 R,
DB ELT, SR TR EAER

PITTA & BAIONE LLP REMAINS DEDICATED TO THE COMMUNITY THROUGH OUR ADVOCACY IN OBTAINING 9/11 HEALTH
AND COMPENSATION BENEFITS FOR COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND PRESERVING THEIR GOVERNMENT BENEFITS.

W FZ 91 FEETERFIT R S ARSI O R DR IR AL B AR HBUR AR AR IR 159 M A TE

FREE CONSULTATION
S roLant 212-658-1763

EEEEEEE ] (R
EEEREEEEEE

9/11 COMPENSATION - ELDER LAW - ESTATE PLANNING - PROBATE/ADMINISTRATION Q/NERR - RARE - HPHE - E AR

INFO@PITTABAIONE.COM | WWW.PITTABAIONE.COM | 9TIBENEFITS.COM | 120 BROADWAY, 28TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, NY 10271 | sk 212-658-




KNOW
GREATER
VALUE

Proud to Support
Chinese-American Planning Council

S PKF

OCONNOR
DAVIES

ACCOUNTANTS AND ADVISORS

Mark Piszko, Partner
646.449.6316
mpiszko@pkfod.com

www.pkfod.com



Sandata Technologies is pleased to support
The Chinese-American Planning Council’s
2021 Lunar New Year Celebration

Congratulations to the 2021 Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu
Chief Executive Officer & Co-Founder
DoorDash

Get more rlght from the start www.sandatacom info@sandatacom 1-800-544-7263




TIGER BARON
~-OUNDATION

Proudly Supports

Chinese-American Planning Council

Congratulations

to this year’s honoree:

Tony Xu
Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder
DoorDash



MMSGrou

Arco Management Corp. | T.U.C. Management Company, Inc.

GoldOller Management Services, LLC | Multifamily Management of Philadelphia, LLC

RESIDENTIAL « COMMERCIAL « DEVELOPMENT

We applaud CPC for its invaluable and tireless
efforts to enrich the community....
And we congratulate this evening’s honoree!

Tony Xu
Chief Executive Officer and

Co-Founder DoorDash

From Your Friends at T.U.C. Management Company
and our entire MMS Family of Companies
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@ Cathay
Bank

Empowering our communities,,
one customer at a time. |

cathaybank.com | 800-922-8429

Follow us

Tz MEMBER
W FDIC &
cathaybankus CENBER

MKT 6018-E (06/20)



congratulates

CPC's Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

CMP is a not-for-profit organization
that promotes economic self-sufficiency and
career advancement

CMP
123 Walker St, New York, NY 10013
212-571-1690
info@cmpny.org
WWW.Cmpny.org



POWERED BY ALITHIA

"'Is a Proud Supporter of the Chinese-Américan
Planning Council’s Lunar New Year Benefit.
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Delancey Street Associates proudly supports
the work of the Chinese-American Planning
Council and welcomes Little Star of Broome Street
Early Childhood Center to Essex Crossing.

: k DELANCEY STREET %

LOWER
T ASSOCIATES —

4
N % v




Gallagher

Insurance | Risk Management ‘ Consulting

Christine Leise, Area Vice President, Christine_Leise@ajg.com

Amy Kansay, Area Vice President, Amy_Kansay@ajg.com




Hogan Lovells

is proud to support the work of the
Chinese-American Planning Council Inc.,
and its

Home Attendant Program.

We also congratulate this year’s honoree.

’!"ifﬂﬁf'i'i||\u’l}'\‘{f\\'\

Kenneth Kirschner
Partner

www.hoganlovells.com

HOgaII Hogan Lovells is an international legal practice that includes Hogan Lovells US LLP

Love]ls and Hogan Lovells International LLP.

© Hogan Lovells 2016. All rights reserved.






why you’ll find fun i_ntérw_dVe.n into
~ everything we do, including:

- PPE.
Arts & Crafts
Hybrid Learning Take Home Kits
_« Virtual Learning Technology

+ Social & Emotional Solutions .
Educational Materlals for_Eiirth through
’Elementary B !

Mitch Bonder

Territory Manager My Kaplan Online Ordering Portal

NYC, Nassau, Suffolk, Westchester, & Order, track, & manage your shipments now
Rockland Counties kaplanco.com/secure/myKaplan
1-800-334-2014, ext. 5009

mbonder(@kaplanco.com

KAPLAN

EARLY LEARNING COMPANY




We are proud to support

the work of the

Chinese-American Planning Council

and its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

We also congratulate tonight’s honoree:

Tony Xu

B LAU-KEE

LAW GROUP PLLC

114 Bowery, Suite 204A
New York, NY 10013

www.laukeelaw.com
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Happy New Year

to the

Chinese-American Planning Council

and this year’s distinguished awardee

Tony Xu

X

Loyoldroupd

¢/ Insurance/Financial Services § —
119 North Park Avenue, 4th Floor,
Rockville Centre, NY 11570
Phone: (516) 960-0700
Fax: (516) 536-2234
equinn@loyolains.com

www.loyolains.com



B 1851 FRIZLIH » MassMutual —BELIBRENRERKER - RN —FE » SALURERTIRENEHIRT —EERMReE - DUREHRERIETHRA
MassMutual FLEFIERIRAFTERSE » BFNE - BFIEZEEETIRCNHBER - iESF  MRTE !

i ShHIGE : HE:

2 Mott Street, Sth Floor 41-60 Main Street, Suite 303 36-05 Main Street, 2nd Floor 818 60th Street, 2nd Floor 745 64th Street, Suite 3L
New York, NY 10013 Flushing, NY 11355 Flushing, NY 11354 Brooklyn, NY 11220 Brooklyn, NY 11220
5 212-515-4700 &8585 718-762-5600 55 646-681-8540 855 917-669-1758 a5 718-833-3200

37-01 Main Street, 2nd Floor
Flushing, NY 11354

5% 718-321-0062

e MassMutual
fRi& « Bk - SRIRE BEBEEER

HEA T BMassMutuafg S II0R « U FEMassMutua WFATRENBAT - KMZESfBMassachusetts Mutual Life Insurance Company (MassMutual), Springfield, MA 01111 REMB 2B ERATRT - X0 FERRBEMML Investors Services, LLC (SIPCEE
B BMasshutual 2 T28]) 124t « Supenvisory Office: 330 Whitney Avenue, Sute 600, Holyoke, MA 01040, 413-539-2000 « {8 ~ 15558 » TECUH MBS BER TR - CRAN202201-258424




METROPLUSHEALTH
CONGRATULATES

CHINESE-AMERICAN
PLANNING COUNCIL

AND THE

LUNAR NEW YEAR
VIRTUAL BENEFIT
HONOREE OF THE YEAR

I8 N ¥ X U

CEO & CO-FOUNDER, DOORDASH

YEAR OF THE OX

MMetroPlus
mmee Health




In our experience, one asset has weathered all markets: Trust.

Equities, fixed income investments, alternatives—every

asset has its strength—but all are stronger when you trust the
company managing them. For more than twenty years, we've
taken a steady, rock-solid approach to investing that has helped
solidify trust with our clients. It's an approach deeply rooted in
relationships—where the opportunities we present to our clients

Assets under management as of December 31, 2020. “New York Life ark, and the
commaon trade name, of certain investment advisors affiliated with Ne

m( INVESTMENTS

always have their best interest at heart. And it’s one of the
reasons we now have more than $600 billion in AUM. Trust is an
intangible asset that continues to set New York Life Investments
apart and continues to navigate all markets.

To learn more visit newyorklifeinvestments.com

More than investing. Invested.



fEE— :
‘[{ The United Federation of Teachers Salutes ‘%r
THE CHINESE-AMERICAN
PLANNING COUNCIL

on its
VIRTUAL LUNAR NEW YEAR

CELEBRATION
March 18, 2021

for the
YEAR OF TIRIE ©X

We support CPC’s work providing essential
services to meet the needs of low-income and immigrant
communities during the COVID-19 pandemic and aiding

in New York City’s recovery.

\V/
M“ United Federation of Teachers, A Union of Professionals
Michael Mulgrew, President
LTID 52 Broadway, New York, NY 10004 e www.uft.org ElTJ

o i




First to tomorrow.
First to 5G.



WAC LIGHTING

Responsible Lighting®

YA
Ak e | glow;-:
GLOW FOUNDATION ggﬁ!r"égﬂlﬁ

Proud sponsors of
CPC Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

WAC LIGHTING
Responsible Lighting
waclighting.com

Glow Foundation G
Glow Community Center :
Enrich community life through educational,
cultural, and social programs.

glownyc.org
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:E\%\/\\V/‘/é’zzii‘. Congratulations
?/’////A\\\\\\\\\ \‘\.. to the
/;/ /// : \\\\ \:\\\\.
AN Honoree of the Year
’ o/ i |\ \o y
&'& Tony Xu
//‘\\ and thank you to the Board for their leadership
: and commitment to CPC

. . . and to the staff for providing essential services

et ::,'..'.-:: st to communities.
AN, Eda Chao and Wayne Ho
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Ghetto Film School is proud to celebrate the Lunar
New Year with CPC, and congratulates them on
their long-standing and inspiring leadership across
New York City.




THREEFFEERRR ICBC USA Mortgage
srmesesS3505

Loan Amount as high as $3.5 Million.
ZEWNRM

FERSS

Features and Services:

ERAAE. XEER, ZFFEEULIFRER RYAIRIE
Applicable to: US Citizens, Permanent Resident and Non Residents

THREZIFE, BESITREE!
Come to branches for details

Canal Street Branch Brooklyn Branch Flushing Branch

BEHDT HERMATT BRI T

202 Canal St., 5714 8th Ave., 39-02 Main St.,

New York, NY 10013 Brooklyn, NY 11220 Flushing, NY 11354 Member

Tel: (212) 238-8208 Tel: (718) 210-0508 Tel: (347) 905-9772 FD'C =l

Additional qualification will apply, program subject to change without notice. ICBC (USA) NA reserves the right of final explanation.
Offered by Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (USA) NA. NMLS ID: 583545



HAPPY NEW YEAR
T o IR 2

18th Avenue Branch
6402 18th Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11204
718.331.3120
Connie Waterman, Branch Manager

¢ investorsBank

Banking in your best interest.

Member FDIC @ Equal Housing Lender



LAFAYETTE 148

NEW YORK

ARBOUR SHOPS | PHIPPS PLAZA
SONS GALLERIA | LAFAYETTEIMBNY.COM



Congratulations to CPC

for 56 years of outstanding community service.
'Thank you to all CPC staft

for your dedication and commitment during the pandemic.

Congratulations to this year’s distinguished

Honoree of the Year — Tony Xu

@

= — Li Yan Chen —, =

— “— —
Board Member, CPC




Congratulations
to the Chinese-American Planning Council
and its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

and tonight’s distinguished award recipient

Tony Xu

HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR!

* + LUCY CHAN

e




CONGRATULATIONS TO
TONY XU,
CEO OF DOORDASH,
CPC'S HONOREE OF THE YEAR!

THANK YOU TO THE ONG FOUNDATION
AS CPC'S MISSION PARTNER

~—

MARY HOM AND JEFFREY OING



New year.
New potential.
New possibilities.

More than any other, this Lunar New Year holds the promise of better days to come. We
salute the Chinese-American Planning Council for helping to make that progress possible.

Mutual of America Financial Group is proud to sponsor the Annual Lunar New Year
Virtual Benefit.

22 Mutual of America
Financial Group-

Retirement Services  Investments

Securities offered by Mutual of America Securities LLC, Member FINRA/SIPC. Insurance products are issued by Mutual of America Life Insurance Company, 320 Park Avenue, New York, NY 10022-6839,



We do more than simply
recognize heritage and culture.
We celebrate them.

Spectrum is proud to support
the Chinese-American Planning
Council’s Annual Lunar New Year
Virtual Benefit.

Spectrum>



Stradley Ronon is proud to support the Chinese-American Planning Council
and congratulates the Lunar New Year Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu

Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder, DoorDash

For more than 90 years, Stradley Ronon has helped private and public companies — from small businesses

S’T‘R ADLEY to Fortune 500 corporations — achieve their goals. While we’re proud of our many client achievements, we’re
. just as dedicated to the communities in which we work and live. Through our financial contributions and

ﬁ RO N O N volunteer efforts, we’re pleased to support hundreds of nonprofit and charitable organizations.
www.stradley.com | Pennsylvania | Washington, DC | New York | New Jersey | Illinois | Delaware




The Kuo Family

and

Two Piano Journey

are honored to support CPC

and would like to thank
CPC Leadership and Staff

for their incredible work through challenging times.




HIXBMATE 7 Bushwick Place, Brooklyn, NY 11206 718-386-6868 twinmarquis.com @ twinMarquisinc © twinmarquisfoods
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Individual and family Senior/Medicare-eligible
Health plans that Plans that are low cost or no Medicare Advantage, Dual
cost coverage from birth to Special Needs Plans (DSNP),
care fO]_‘ you adulthood. and Medicare Prescription
Drug Plans

and your family,
A\ every step of the way

brd &

For over 27 years, UnitedHealthcare Asian Initiatives team dedicated to provide accessible health

plan resources. We help members apply for government benefits that they may be eligible for. Employer Traveler
Plans that offer savings for International travel
Medicare Saving Part D (Extra Help) Home Energy Assistance employers, while supporting medical coverage
Program (MSP) Program (HEAP) employee health.

Manhattan 161 Canal Street, New York, NY 10013
(Chinatown) 27 E Broadway, 2nd Floor, New York, NY 10002

Queens 136-02 Roosevelt Avenue (Next to New World Mall), Flushing, NY 11354 I lnited
Brooklyn 6402 8th Ave., Suite G107, Brooklyn, NY 11220

2343 86th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11214 l I lth r
New Jersey 1715 Route 27, Edison, NJ 08817 (Festival Plaza) ea Ca e

7 Broad Avenue, Suite 301-A, Palisades Park, NJ 07650 (Pine Plaza)

Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. To connect the world to better health, one person at a time

Chinese: 1-800-801-1900 South Asian: 1-800-250-5779 Korean: 1-877-718-3682 Vietnamese: 1-800-382-8265 uhcAsian.com

©2021 United Healthcare Services, Inc. Insurance coverage provided by or through UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company of New York, UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company or its affiliates. Administrative services provided by
United Healthcare Services, Inc., UnitedHealthcare Service LLC or their affiliates. Health Plan coverage provided by or through a UnitedHealthcare company.

MS-17-165



to CGPC for 56 years of providing

essential services to communities.
Thank you to GPC staft

for being on the frontlines of the pandemic.

% to this year's distinguished Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu

Virginia M. Kee %

@

CPC Founder and Board Member
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E Affinity Health Plan smes
CONGRATULATES THE CHINESE PLANNING COUNCIL

Affinity joins the CPC in celebrating the Lunar New Year, and congratulates them on their virtual benefit. We salute
the 2021 honoree Tony Xu, DoorDash Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder. Affinity, like the CPC, helps to ensure
access and availability of quality health care to individuals who need it most, right in their communities.

AffinityPlan.org FIEEQ




Best Wishes to
Chinese-American Planning Council
On your Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

Thank you for your contributions,
dedication, and continued service to our
community.

CAMS-CAIPA Community Serivce Fund | 11 E Broadway Unit 4C New York, NY 10038 | camsociety.org



Champion

PARKING

WE WISH EVERYONE
A éeaé‘@/
AND mcc&s(?d]@/

NEW YEAR.
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Wishing you a
Happy and Healthy
New Year of the Ox

y CHARLES B. WANG

{

"l m’ "COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER
I i R AREEE R+



THANK YOU

TO ALL ESSENTIAL WORKERS FOR PUTTING THE NEEDS OF OTHER PEOPLE FIRST

Congratulations

to CPC for 56 years of advancing our community
and

to this year’s distinguished

Honoree of the Year

Tony Xu

Anonymous




‘< Cooley's Anemia

Leading the Fight Against Thalassemia

We Congratulate Tony Xu on This Special Honor @
And Well-Deserved Recognition 7 1

And Wish CPC a Successful Virtual Benefit!

Since 1954, the Cooley’s Anemia Foundation has been
leading the fight against thalassemia, a genetic blood
disorder that disproportionately affects people of
Chinese descent.

For more information on thalassemia, go to
www.thalassemia.org or contact inffo@thalassemia.org.

Cooley’s Anemia Foundation
330 Seventh Avenue, Suite 200 * New York, NY 10001



Congratulations

FROM

DC 37’'s Everyday Heroes

WE
NEVER
3= QUIT

Henry Garrido, Executive Director
Representing 125,000 public employees
THE UNION THAT MAKES

NEW YORK CITY RUN.
www.dc37.net




TEL: (631)242-8478

LA GRANDE SHOPPING CENTER
1350-11 DEER PARK AVENUE
NORTH BABYLON, NY 11703

MON: 9:30AM - 7:30PM
TUES: CLOSED

WED - SAT: 9:30AM - 7:30PM
SUN: 10:00AM - 6:00PM

b= :
P

CONGRATULATIONS

TO CPC ON ITS LUNAR NEW YEAR VIRTUAL BENEFIT
AND TO THIS YEAR’S DISTINGUISHED HONOREE




JANICE & RAYMOND WON

PROUDLY SUPPORT

CHINESE-AMERICAN PLANNING COUNCIL

IN ITS WORK TO ADVANCE AND TRANSFORM COMMUNITIES.

CONGRATULATIONS

TO THIS YEAR'S DISTINGUISHED HONOREE
HONOREE OF THE YEAR

TONY XU,

CEO & CO-FOUNDER, DOORDASH

WISHING ALL A HAPPY, HEALTHY
AND ABUNDANT LUNAR NEW YEAR 2021!



KELLEY DRYE IS PLEASED TO SUPPORT I "X

CPC’'S LUNAR NEW YEAR
CELEBRATION 2021

Kelle
Dryye



Congratulations to Chinese-American Planning Council
and 2021 Award Recipient:
Tony Xu

ﬁU%EE’AE

LAU N. SON PRODUCE

57 Kenmare Street, New York, NY 10012 | (Phone) 212-431-9470 | (Fax) 212-941-9513




CONGRATULATIONS

to the Chinese-American

Planning Council

On their annual Lunar New Year
celebration, and to this year's honoree

2 NewYork-Presbyterian

Lower Manhattan Hospital




SBT

advantage
banks
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sbtadvantage.com
n u @ E @ Member
@mysbtadvantage Tel: 551-998-4440 === FDIC
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RESIDENTIAL « COMMERCIAL « DEVELOPMENT

We applaud
CPC staff for their tireless dedication providing essential services
for the community during the pandemic.
And we congratulate this evening’s honoree!

Tony Xu
Chief Executive Officer and Co-Founder DoorDash

From Your Friends at T.U.C. Management Company
and our entire MMS Family of Companies



LIVE APPEAL DONORS

as of 3/18/2021

Alan Jay Gerson

Andrei Dan

Andrew Lee

Angela

Anonymous

Astrid and Michael Leifer

Barry Corden

Benjamin Kaufman

Brandon Pinsker

Broadway Cares

Bruce N. Lederman

Carlyn Cowen

Carmen Li

Cheryl Chow

Chester and Diana Lee

Christina Altomare

Christina Wong

Christine Leise

Christopher Chin

CK

Connie Waterman and Investors Bank

CPC Supporter

David Dong and Helen Shostak,
Lau Kee Law Group

David Kwok

Dennis Nobile

Denny Wong

Derek and Karen Chan

Doug Rabbino

Dr. Robert Hendler

Edgar Pereira

Edward Lai at Bensonhurst Center
for Rehabilitation

Edward Ma

Eli and Piper Yeung (Yeung Family)

Elizabeth Wong

Elle

Ellen Kodadek

Flora Lau

Flora Si & Kevin Woo
Gigi Lam & Ken Chau
Harry Alexandre

Hellen

Howard Chin

Iris Chau & Alastair Ong
Janice Won

Jenny & Darrell Low
Jessica Chen

John Lau & Appliedinfo Partners
Judy Giordano

Jungee Park

Karen and David Liu
Karl Leung

KC

Lai Ling Li

Lee-En Chung

Lena Chang

Leroy Li

Lily M. Fan

Linda Lew Woo

Linda Tan

Lisa and Brian Chen
Lois C. Lee

Lucas Joah Choy Achacoso
Margaret Wang

Mary and Jeffrey Oing
Mason and Olivia Valino
Matthew Low

Megan Donovan

Michael Eliot Lee

Michael DeFabrizio

Millie Tan

Mitchel M. Wu & Family
Neelima Panoli

Nolan Hu

Ong Family Foundation
Pauline D. Chen

Peter Chan

Phoebe Lau

Pui Chi Cheng

Rachelle & Michelle
Raymond Won

Samantha and Philip

Samuel Rotter

Simon Chiew

Sophia Gerson Healthy Youth
Stephanie Ko

Stephanie Lee-Wong

Steve Mei

Steve Yip and Janet Hedani
Steven Ortiz

The children of Norman and Esther G. Kee
The Heck & Hendler Families
The Kuo Family

TUC Management part of MMS Group
Vanessa Chiu

Veronica Tsang

Wayne F. and Nancy Y. Wong
Ying Suen Cheung



as of 3/18/2021

Ada Li

Alana P. Cantillo

Allison Ip

Anonymous

Arthur Chau & Denise Chau
Beatrice Lau Kee

Blue Cove Capital

Bryan Kelly

Carl D. Jee

Council of School Supervisors and Administrators
Daniel Eng

Eliza Chu

Elizabeth Wong

Gregory Ho and Linda Sanchez
Helen Shostak

Honorable James G. Clynes
Honorable Lyle Frank and Elyssa Kates, Esq.
Jeanette Cheng, M.D.

Jeff Borowick, CPA, ESQ.
Jerome Wong

John T. Lau

Judy H. Kim

Justice Louis L. Nock

THANK YOU SUPPORTERS ($250 and above)

Kathleen Brady-Stepien
Kelley Drye & Warren LLP
Ken Fong
Kevin and Eva Lam
Kirkland & Ellis LLP
Li Law Group P.C.
Linda Tan
Lois C. Lee
May Mui
Paul Wolf
Peter, Derek & Kendra Ho

In Memory of Josephine Ho
Robin Lee
Senior Whole Health
Sheridan Chu
Shuang Wen Academy Network (SWAN)
Sylvia and Joseph Yasgur
The Heck & Hendler Families
The Korean American Family Service Center
True Care
Vincent Tang
YOUHE INVEST LLC








